Kayla Harris

From: Kayla Harris
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 8:24 AM
To: Kayla Harris
Subject: Variance application PL2023-075

From:

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 11:42 PM

To: Planning Email <planning@rdn.bc.ca>
Subject: Variance application PL2023-075
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We are the neighbours at 1013 Surfside Dr., next door to 1021 Surfside Dr. We have reviewed the application for minor
setback changes and we have no objection. We are pleased to see the long awaited renovation to this property.

Susan and Daryl Erickson



